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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

1713 Lehigh Street 
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18103 

July 20, 1998 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your interest in our Route 22 Highway Advisory Radio 
transmissions. We recently changed the information being transmitted from our radio 
station. This is to continue to help motorists traveling through the Lehigh Valley 
anticipate and avoid possible delays associated with the reconstruction of Route 22. 
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Construction has been proceeding with great speed. The first section of 
22/Renew was completed almost a month ahead of schedule. The second phase of 
construction is anticipated to be complete for the Labor Day weekend. This is the last of 
the long-term single lane conditions for this project. 

Recently we have been assigned a new call sign WRV 833. This is to replace the 
old call sign of WQO 740. The locations and transmitting power of WRV 833 / WQO 
740 have not changed. 

If you have any more questions, please feel free to bring them to our attention. 

Sincerely, 

Walter E. Bortree, PE 
District Engineer 
Engineering District 5-0 


